
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

This notice is hereby issued to declare the Postponement of the Pre-bidding Conference scheduled 

for July 25, 2024, for the following procurement project. This decision is due to the declaration of a state 

of calamity in Metro Manila due to the heavy rain and flood brought by typhoon “Carina”.  

The following are the revised dates for the procurement activities: 

Procurement Project Project ID: New Pre-

bidding Date 

New Submission 

of Bids Date 

New Opening of 

Bids Date 

1. Rebidding of the 

Procurement of Souvenir 

Items for VIPs and Media 

Partners 

CPB-24-1-

182 

July 29, 2024,  

1:00 p.m. 

On or before, 

August 12, 2024, 

9:30 a.m. 

August 12, 2024, 

10:00 a.m. 

2. Procurement of Technical 

and Scientific / 

Laboratory Equipment 

For PTC-ACBET 

CPB-24-0-

184 

On or before, 

August 12, 2024, 

1:00 p.m. 

August 12, 2024, 

1:30 p.m. 

3. Supply, Delivery, and 

Installation of Office 

Equipment - PUP 

Gymnasium Air 

Conditioning System 

CPB-24-0-

177 

On or before, 

August 12, 2024, 

11:59 p.m. 

August 13, 2024, 

2:00 p.m. 

 

In addition, this notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Section 29 Bid Opening 

of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules of R.A. 9184, “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled 

due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of 

bids on the next working day or the soonest possible time through the issuance of Notice of Postponement 

to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website of the procuring entity concerned.”  

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

       (SGD.) DR. EMANUEL C. DE GUZMAN 

       BAC Chairperson 

 


